
Request for Proposal 

Notice: 

Mineral Area College, 5270 Flat River Rd., Park Hills, MO 63601, will accept proposals for the creation of 
four bollards for the Early Learning Academy.  Bollards must be sleeved and removable if needed.  
Qualified organizations are invited to submit three (3) copies of a formal proposal and one (1) digital 
copy.  Proposals should address the ability to provide all site work including removal of debris and 
penetration and vehicle speed ratings based on ASTM standards of up to 50 mph for a 15,000 lb. vehicle.  
Work schedule may need to be flexible due to operations of the Early Learning Academy and may 
require nights or weekends.  Responses to this RFP must be received at the President’s Office, 5270 Flat 
River Rd., Park Hills, MO 63601, (jgilgour@mineralarea.edu for the digital copy), prior to 2 p.m. on 
Friday, August 29, 2025. Questions may be directed to the College President, Dr. Joe Gilgour, at the 
President’s Office.  This posting and pictures of the location can be found at www.mineralarea.edu/bid-
opportunities 


